
•	 A startup of any size

•	 In the B2B or B2C 	
technology space

•	 Targeting a large 	
addressable market

•	 Enterprise scale

•	 Secure, value-priced cloud

•	 Access to global customers

If you are... And you want... You should...

Free Cloud 
Is Just the Beginning.

Oracle is for Startups 
We are creating a virtuous cycle of innovation by blending startup 

ingenuity with enterprise resources to deliver transformative solutions 

to customers.

Accelerate with Cloud 
Startups accelerate their growth with free cloud and support from 

experienced product teams.

•	 70% discount on cloud from day 1

•	 $500 of free cloud credits (with the option to apply for more)

•	 Migration and technical support with live monthly webinars

Scale Your Business 
Engagement and co-selling with Oracle’s global customer base 

provide a path to revenue.

•	 Access to experienced mentoring and a virtual curriculum 

•	 Exposure via global marketing, events and PR teams*

•	 Opportunities to engage with Oracle’s more than 430,000 customers*  

*for qualifying startups 

“The partnership with Oracle 
has been game-changing 
for us. It gives us access to 
enterprise-grade technology 
as well as customers and 
marketing, and all we have to 
do is concentrate on growing 
our business.”

— Peter Lilley
Cofounder, iGeolise

“The team at Oracle is truly 
invested in our success and 
it shows in their committed 
partnership and resources. 
It’s refreshing to see this 
level of entrepreneurial 
spirit and commitment to 
startups at such a large 
corporation.”

— Karyl Fowler 
Cofounder and CEO 

Transmute

Email:	 OracleStartup_WW@oracle.com
Twitter:	 @OracleStartup
Facebook: 	 @OracleStartups
Blog:	 blogs.oracle.com/startup

Join now.   oracle.com/startup

•	 Sign up at 			 
oracle.com/startup 

•	 Receive free cloud credits 
and a 70% discount

•	 Start building!
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